Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
The South Florida Water Management District announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, February 2, 2016, 10:00 a.m., South Dade Investigation Workshop #4
PLACE: Miami-Dade County Cooperative Extension, John D. Campbell Agricultural Center, 18710 SW 288th Street, Homestead, FL 33030
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: To prepare for upcoming project and operating planning efforts, the SFWMD is holding a series of workshops to create a common understanding of the hydrology in south Miami Dade County area. The February 2nd workshop will identify and evaluate structural or operational options based on ability to implement; gather participants’ assessment of performance; and, generally, increase the collective understanding of the options effectiveness.
The public is advised that it is possible that one or more members of the Water Resources Advisory Committee (WRAC) and the Governing Board of the South Florida Water Management District may attend and participate in this workshop.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Palma Vacarr, pvacarr@sfwmd.gov.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Brenda Low at (561)682-6805. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Brenda J Mills, bmills@sfwmd.gov.
